
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Queenan called the meeting to order at 7:03 p.m. 

 

Present:  Susan Queenan, H. Shaker, Tara Lerner and Steve Harding 

Paul Checco aarived at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Also Present:  Superintendent John Barile, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Maureen Ruby, Director of 

Finance Al Cameron, Director of Special Services Charlie Manos, BHS Principal Marc Balanda, WMS 

Principal Deane Renda, HHES Principal CES Principal Dr. Krys Salon, newly elected Board members 

Bob Belden and Colette Sturm and members of the public.  

 

Mrs. Dymond and HHES students from Huckleberry Hill Elementary School presented their plastic 

bag/film recycling program in partnership with the HRRA.  Members of the H-Kids student service club 

gave a brief presentation. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

None 

 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 

Nick O’Connor spoke about the events happening at BHS. 

 

WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE 

Heather Erhardt wrote about the wrestling coach. 
       
SUPERINTENDENT’S UPDATE  

The Superintendent gave an update on what the schools did for Veteran’s Day. 
 

Mr. Barile talked about meetings and workshops for the new Board.  He gave an overview on district 

roles and responsibilities. Terri Kavanagh, Human Resource Specialist began the power point 

presentation followed by Director of Finance Al Cameron, Special Services Director Charlie Manos and 

Assistant Superintendent Dr. Maureen Ruby. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

P. Checco moved, T. Lerner seconded, and the Board voted 5-0 to adjourn its regular meeting at 9:19   

pm. 

P. Checco, S. Queenan, H. Shaker, S. Harding and T. Lerner voted aye.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

________________________ 

Susan Queenan, Secretary 
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